
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, September 24, 2024 

Hello Everyone, 
 
The school nurse will be doing screenings for 
all students beginning tomorrow. 
 
 
Our Kindergarten and First graders will be 
going to the Hite’s Farm tomorrow for a field 
trip. 
 
I will be out of the office Thursday and  
Friday. I am a chairperson for a Middle States 
Accreditation visit, so I am making my 
pre-visit to the school.  Later in October I will 
return to the school with a team of   
professional educators to evaluate the school. 
 
 
 

 

Basket and Vera Bradley Bingo 
 
Our annual Basket bingo is only 13 days 
away.  If you haven’t purchased your tickets 
yet, please do so.  This fundraiser is a lot of 
fun and has fabulous prizes for all. 
Tickets are $25 or $60.  The $60 value pack is 
the best option for more playing time and 
gives you more tickets to win the door prizes. 
Please consider supporting this H.S.A. event 
and earn monies for your fundraising goal. 
 
Please call the office or send your monies to 
the office and Mr. Maucieri will send your 
tickets home with your child. 
 
Thank you!!!!   

School Mass 
 

Thursday, September 26 — 8:15 am 
 
Hosted by the 3rd Grade Class. 
The 3rd graders will be teaching us 
about Faith by action. 
 

 
Gun Tickets and monies are now 
due. 
 
If you need a few more tickets, please 
stop in the office. We have 70 tickets 
turned in unsold if you would like to 
sell more. 
 
All ticket stubs and payments must 
be in by Friday to declare the ticket 
an official winner. 
 
 
Winners will be posted !  
 
 

8th Grade Fundraiser  
 
Thanks to all the parents and 8th graders 
who sold Little Caesar’s Pizzas.  The 8th 
graders sold over 100 items. 
 
Fire Prevention 
 
Our local firefighters will be making a visit 
to our school on Friday, October 11th.  Our 
PreK, K,1,2,3,4 students will see a  
presentation from the fire department. 
 
 


